
The Grandview Steps concept is a 
pedestrian pathway linking Grandview Drive 
with Scrub Road, through an easement just 
below Millen Court. 

It is the first part, hopefully, of a broader 
plan, to create a set of pathways, linking 
the separate areas of Coolum Beach. It is a 
community project designed to add value to 
our public spaces.

The advantages are many. Well designed 
pathways encourage fitness and social 
interaction. They provide an environmental 
focus and foster community involvement.

As a community group we look forward to 
working with Council to design and build the 
Grandview Steps. 

If you are interested in the project then please 
contact us at grandviewsteps@gmail.com

Please come along to the community meeting 
on Friday 7.30pm at John Fuller’s home 
at 64 Grandview Lane. Ph: 5446 5805
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